

E D M U N D G. B R O W N G O V E R N O R S A C R A M E N T O, C A L I F O R N I A

November 25, 1966

Daniel M. Tolmach, M.D.

Oxnard, California

Dear Dan:

I'd like to express my personal appreciation for the generous support you gave to me in the course of the campaign.

Although we were not successful, I believe we can be proud that the principles for which we fought were just ones, and that the campaign was waged honorably and well. I'm grateful to you for taking an active part in these efforts, and I am confident we will be closely associated again in the future in support of the ideals and principles we both believe in.

With every good wish and my heartfelt thanks for all you have done.

Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor